
Amtrak/FEC Corridor Project  
 
 
Thank you for your continued interest in the Amtrak/FEC Corridor Project.  FDOT is moving forward 
with completion of an updated application for High Speed / Intercity Passenger Rail funding for the 
project.  As part of the application process, the regional planning councils are assisting FDOT with a 
series of public workshops to inform the public and obtain public input to develop conceptual plans for 
stations to be located in communities. 
  
In each of the eight communities, two public meetings are scheduled as follows: 
  
    (1) PUBLIC WORKSHOP (6-8 pm; specific dates & locations below) 
  

This public workshop is designed to introduce the public to the project and obtain public input 
regarding station location alternatives within the previously identified cities.  Participants will 
review informational boards from 6 - 6:30 PM, and a brief project presentation will be 
conducted at 6:30 PM, followed by an informal question & answer session. 
  
(2) STATION DESIGN SESSION (variable times during the workday with specific dates, 
times and locations below) 

  
This workshop will allow participants (particularly representatives from local governments, 
agencies, and Amtrak) to review public input from the “public workshop” as well as data 
obtained through the EDTM process and architecturally “test” the station location alternatives 
to determine a preferred station location for the particular city.  The goal of the workshop will 
be to develop a draft conceptual plan for one or more station locations that identified 
appropriate locations for station infrastructure (station building, platform, parking), access, and 
related transit-oriented development.  This workshop will be facilitated by TCRPC staff, and 
results will be presented back to the participants and the public in a subsequent public 
workshop (prior to formal presentation to the City Commission).   

  
The latest schedule for these public events is below ~ we hope you and/or others from your 
organization can participate in this process as we continue to develop the project. 
  
Please contact Kim DeLaney, TCRPC at kdelaney@tcrpc.org or (772) 221-4060 to obtain more 
information or to indicate whether or not your organization will be represented.   Thank you. 
  
  
 SEE SCHEDULE OF PUBIC WORKSHOPS NEXT PAGE 



 

 
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
 


